
 

Catharine Township 

Date: November 8, 2021 

Special meeting to discuss the 2022 Budget and any other pertinent information regarding 

the township 

Present: Heather Flaig-Supervisor/Secretary, Ralph Rispoli- Supervisor, Ken Brenneman- 

Supervisor/Treasurer, Michael Fay-Road Master 

Visitors: Daryl Cole, Wayne Baker 

The township discussed the 2022 budget and the financial needs of the township. Further work needs done 

to the budget. The 2022 budget will be further discussed at the next regular meeting on November 18, 2021. 

Wayne Baker wanted to know where he can put in an access road to his newly purchased property. The 

board discussed options and requested the township road be bonded. Mr. Baker had some concerns about 

having to bond the road. The township will consult with their solicitor to seek more information. Mr. Baker 

also wanted to put a bridge across the river (supports are present). The township will need to gather more 

information on this matter. 

The office computer is old and keeps freezing and running very slow. Ken Brenneman made a motion to 

purchase a new computer for the office. Seconded by Ralph Rispoli. Unanimous 

Heather Flaig made a motion to adjourn at 6:55pm. Seconded by Ken Brenneman. Unanimous 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Heather Flaig – Secretary/Supervisor 

 


